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End of Term Newsletter 
We are coming to the end of the academic year and although we have been 
faced with some challengers with the ongoing COVID-19 Pandemic, I hope you 
agree that we have had fun at Caterpillars! 
 

Fundraising 
The children have been making pompoms, bookmarks and mats out of wool. 
We will be selling these during the last week of half term, with a “pay what you 
want” no fixed price donation. All money raised will go into buying new 
resources for the club. 
 

Exciting New Equipment 
We will be installing an interactive white board in our classroom over the next  
few weeks, ready for the start of the new school year. We will use it to 
compliment our current resources and we are extremely excited with this new 
addition. We are also refurbishing our outdoor area in early Autumn, another 
fantastic change that we are thrilled about. 
 

We’re Expanding 
Caterpillar After-School Club has become very popular and we are fortunate to 
be able to rent another classroom from the school to accommodate. We have 
increased the number of staff at each session and are working on some exciting 
activities for the term ahead. Your child’s time will be shared between the 
Caterpillar Club Building and garden, an attached classroom and the Leechpool 
Primary School Grounds. Due to this expansion, we remind all parents that we 
require a month’s notice on any cancellations or changes. Our fees will remain 
the same at £11 per session. 
 

Have a Fantastic Summer Break! 
We would like to wish all the Year 6s the very best in their exciting new venture 
at secondary school and we look forward to welcoming back our Leechpool 
pupils at the start of the Autumn term. 
 

Note from the Committee 

The Committee of Leechpool Nursery & After-School Club would like to take 
this opportunity to say a huge thank you to our lovely parents and carers, and 
especially to the wonderful children who are part of our community. We have 
all continued to cope admirably with the difficulties that the pandemic has 
presented us with and we would like to acknowledge how wonderfully kind and 
supportive our parents have been throughout. Behind the scenes our 
dedicated, hard-working team have strived to maintain a safe and happy place 
for the children and the Committee would like to say a heartfelt thank you to 
those amazing ladies who, without question, give their all for the children each 
and every day. We as a Committee are very proud of all of you and wish you all 
a very enjoyable summer break.   

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Our Dedicated After-School Club 
Staff:  

Manager                           Kate Summerhayes 

Deputy Manager             Maria Gwynn 

Playworker                       Hannah Davey 

Playworker Assistant      Ali Corpez 

Playworker Assistant      Penny Lucas-Powers 

Dates for Next Term 

Our last session is Friday, 23rd July and 
we return from the summer holidays on 
Monday, 6th September 2021. 


